
HESA Cohort 2 Experience – Uganda – Sister Mary Kanyesigye 
 
Hello! My name is Mary Kanyesigye, a religious Sister of the Institute of Our Lady of Good 
Counsel of Mbarara in Uganda.  I am taking an online course with HESA. I am in Cohort 2.  
In this time learning with HESA, I have greatly improved my knowledge and skills in 
technology, teaching, and also in life.  From the start of my online orientation course in 
November of 2013 and leading up to present day, my life has been changed for the better.  
It was beyond my imagination prior to my experience with HESA that I would be learning 
online, downloading material, working on personal projects and then uploading them!  
Who knew that one could get into a library when she was in her bedroom!  HESA, I want to 
thank you with all my heart for this great opportunity! 
 
This entire experience has been so interesting!  I greatly thank my instructors, the director, 
coordinators, CUEA faculty and HESA for the great job they have done and are still doing 
for our success.  Blessings! 
 
My words are not really enough to express what I feel in my heart.  HESA has given me 
tuition, a laptop, a flash drive, and a modem in which they top up with Internet data all the 
time. They have sent me books, linked me to online libraries so that I may have access, gave 
me orientation for the course and sent instructors to teach me along with the rest of my 
class.  I can only promise to work hard and get good grades to better my skills for service to 
God’s people.  Thank you! 


